CANON CITY GEOLOGY CLUB
MEMBERSHIP MEETING
June 10, 2019
United Methodist Fellowship Hall Canon City, CO

The meeting was called to order at 6:05 by Curtis Eulert
There were 55 people attending the meeting and 69 present for the presentation

New members: Michelle and Mike Isom, Michael Evans, Bill and Dee Bosch, Linda
Danner.
Guests: Nancy and Bob Schafer, Doris Cantino, Rosemary Rose.

Minutes of previous meeting: minutes of our membership meetings are posted on our
website.
Treasurer’s report:

Checking account: $4112.41
Savings account all: $5827.64
Scholarship Fund: $3106.78
NHAC: Checking account  $2420.54
Total: $12360.59

There are 60 individual memberships and 78 family memberships for a total of 254
members.

Board of Directors Meeting Report:

The historic posters are waiting for plaques and a decision as to where they will be dis-
played.

A separate phone number is being considered for the club. The cost is $77.00 per
year.

Johnny Macias has taken over the AV position

Curtis will take over as webmaster

RMFMS will be held in Prescott Arizona August 2-4, 2019. Curtis and Ann will attend.

Program Committee Report:
The current list of programs is:



June 10 (tonight) - Shannon Dulin, PHD, University of Oklahoma - Why does the Canon
City Embayment attract so many geology students

July, August — No Meetings

September 9 - Amber Sanderson, BLM — Subject TBA

October 14 - Steven Veatch - The Ghosts of Gilman

November 14 - Dan Grenard - 1877, The year The Bone wars Came to Canon City
December 9 - Annual Holiday Potluck and Wrap a Rock Gift Exchange.

Field Trip Committee Report:

June 21 - Colorado Springs Mineralogy Society’s mining claim. Possibility of finding
Amazonite and smokey quartz.

July 20th - Sedalia Copper Mine

Aug 17th - Calumet Mine

Quick trips to Greg Sharp’s

Sept 21st (Date is tentative) - Leadville National Mining Museum + Colorado Southern
Railroad Trip (Cost for both is $60) 7:10 departure arrive 9:20, 9:30 -12:30 mu-

seum, 12:30-1:45 lunch, 2 PM-4:30 train

Nov - Wire Wrapping Class (Date TBD)

NHAC Report:

Curtis reported that the BLM’s requirements were addressed on the work days on
the15th and 17th of May. The BLM has sent us the report of their inspection with no
compliance issues.

The board will start working on the Plan of Operation for the mine.

3 more posts were placed. Need to order 3 signs for the posts identifying the claim, lo-
cation of the post per the plat map, and GPS location. New signs need to be put
around the claim identifying the mining claim and showing contact information.

The club will need to purchase 4-6 signs.

Pebble Pups Report:
Phil Pugin resigned from Pebble Pups due to a change in his employment.

Winners of the trivia questions for the evening were:
Ann Eulert, Matt Eaton, Shannon ?7?7?

The meeting was adjourned at 7:40

Respectfully submitted,
Beverly Mclnis, Secretary



